
June
Graduation!

Graduation is officially here! We can’t wait 

to celebrate this milestone with all of you! 

Graduation is June 6, 2018 starting at 

6:30pm. It will be held at our Chantilly Kids 

Campus . The address is:

3753 Centreview Drive

Chantilly, VA 20151

Please pick up all graduating students no 

later than 3:30pm that day so our teachers 

will have a chance to set up the gym. Have 

children at the school no later than 6:10pm.

Cap and Gowns will cost $15 per child. 

Please turn in payment by 6/6/18.

Please let us know if your child will not be 

participating. Thank you!

6.1.18 Cookie  Friday/Crazy Hat Day

6.6.18        Graduation

6.8.18 Wacky Tacky Day

6.15.18 Root Beer Floats with Dad/Dress to 

Impress Day

6.18.18 First Day of Summer Camp!

6.22.18 Disney Character Day

6.29.18 Hawaiian Day
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Our Amazing Teachers

Infant

Ms. Gloria, Lead Teacher

Ms. Alessandra

Older Infant

Ms. Ana, Lead Teacher

Ms. Roxana

Toddler

Ms. Ana, Lead Teacher

Ms. Perla

Beginner

Ms. Angelica, Lead Teacher

Ms. Alanna

Intermediate

Ms. Maria, Lead Teacher

Ms. Marisol

Pre-K 1

Ms. Diana, Lead Teacher

Ms. Tauqir, Ms. Perla

Pre-K 2

Ms. Heather, Lead Teacher

Ms. Yakelin

Root Beer Floats with Dad

Last month we celebrated our Mothers and 

this month we get to do the same for our 

awesome Fathers!

On Friday, June 15th we will be having Root 

Beer Floats with Dad starting at 3:30pm.

Each classroom will have their own special 

celebration for all the wonderful dads in our 

lives! We can’t wait to celebrate with you!



Ancillary Reminder

Ancillary programs are winding down for 

the year! If you are interested in enrollment 

or have questions, please ask Ms. Stacey or 

Ms. Sherry. We are working on adding even 

more ancillary options to our agenda in the 

Fall. Please be on the lookout for our new 

ancillaries!

Current Ancillary Schedule

Monday 3:15pm – Joy of Dance

Friday 10am – Soccer Shots

Love our School? Share your thoughts!

Many of you have recommended us to your 

friends and for that we are very grateful!

We are writing to ask you to share your 

positive experiences on review sites of your 

choice. At the same time, we want to remind 

you that if you have any concerns about 

your school, we always welcome 

constructive feedback or ways that we can 

better serve your needs. Feel free to contact 

me at:

stacey.payne@nlcinc.com

Your feedback is not only valuable to us, but 

also to other parents who may be seeking a 

school for their child. We appreciate you 

taking the time to recommend us. 

Tuition Reminder

Please Remember that tuition is due every 

Friday for the upcoming week. Payment is 

considered late Monday at noon. Afternoon 

on Monday, a $25 late fee will be assessed. 

To avoid the fee, please remember to pay on 

time! If you have any questions, please refer 

to the Tuition agreement. 

Friendly Reminder

• Children should wear closed toed shoes

• Outside food is NOT permitted unless prior 

arrangements have been made with 

administration

• Please remember to change the season/size 

of clothes in your child’s classroom cubby. 

Also, bring extra underwear for potty 

training and accidents. 

Summer Camp 2018

Summer Camp officially kicks off on June 18th! We 

are so excited to get our summer started. 

Junior and Senior campers have some amazing 

field trips planned and we know they will have a 

ton of fun!

If your student will be attending Summer Camp 

this year and is a rising Kindergartener please 

make sure you have filled out our Summer Camp 

Registration. They can be located at the front desk 

along with the Junior and Senior Camp Calendars. 

Older Infant – Pre-K Campers don’t miss out on 

the fun! We have some fantastic shows, activities, 

and Splash Days planned for our younger campers. 

Preschool Calendars will be out by the end of next 

week as we finalize our last vendors!

One Time Activity Fees will be invoiced on June 

18th and are as follows:

Older Infants/Toddlers: $30 

Beginners – Pre-k : $125 

Half Day: $75

Junior/Senior Campers: $245
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